Hampton Common Friends  [image: image1.wmf]
E-mail:  Hamptoncommon_friends@hotmail.co.uk


6 July 2009

Dear Hampton Common Friends

We are delighted to be able to inform you of some up and coming developments in Hampton Common.  

The Friends Committee met with representatives from Richmond Council recently and we can now inform you that 6 benches are about to be installed.  We have also agreed on the location of the long awaited path which we have chosen as the one which will benefit the most people.  The path will link the alleyway from Sainsbury’s around the wilderness area joining with the existing path by the houses.  This will allow access through the park to and from Sainsbury’s, wheelchair access from the Shooting Star Hospice and Marling Court and also better access for the parents and carers with pushchairs using the Tangley Park Nursery.
The path will follow the line of the wilderness area and therefore will be as unobtrusive as possible. It will be wide enough for wheelchairs and will be tarmac so will be suitable for use in all weathers.  We have been advised by the Council that tarmac is the best material to use as it will be more hard wearing and will need less ongoing maintenance.

We have a little amount of money remaining in the HCF pot so will need any thoughts from you a.s.a.p. as to how you think it would be best spent.  We are currently thinking along the lines of more benches and planting but your ideas are most welcome.

We hope you approve of these changes and that the path will enable more people to enjoy and use the Common throughout all seasons.
We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable summer.

Regards,
Hampton Common Friends Committee
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